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Calvary – St Luke’s and St 

Vincent’s Campuses 

The employer’s proposed agreement was not endorsed by 

employees at ballot.  ANMF will continue negotiating with the 

employer on behalf of members. 

Diagnostic Services and 

Consultant Pathology Services 

The ballot is currently open and will close on 10 April 2017. 

Family Planning Tasmania ANMF is drafting a log of claims for endorsement by members. 

Island Care The EA process has been delayed until May 2017 due to the merger 

of Island Care and St Ann’s. 

Masonic Nurses ANMF has sent the endorsed log of claims to the employer. 

Masonic General Staff ANMF has sent the endorsed log of claims to the employer. 

Medea Park Nurses ANMF is drafting an enterprise agreement for the employer to put 

out to ballot in the coming weeks. 

OneCare Nurses ANMF has met with members to endorse the log of claims. 

Presbyterian Care General 

Staff 

The agreement was not endorsed by employees.  ANMF will continue 

negotiating on behalf of members. 

Southern Cross Care / Mary’s 

Grange 

ANMF met with the employer on 16 March 2017.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for 13 April 2017. 
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